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Policy Handbook 
 

Vision Statement 
 
“A world where every woman has access to the tools and support needed to 
heal from trauma and lead a joyful, balanced life for a nurturing family 
environment.” 
 
 

Mission Statement 
 
To provide holistic support and therapeutic resources to women, enabling 
them to address and heal from their trauma, leading to improved family 
relationships and personal fulfillment. 
 
 

Purpose 
 
Virtuously Rooted is a non-profit organization dedicated to helping women 
uncover and heal from their trauma to foster healthy family dynamics and 
personal well-being. Through comprehensive counseling and therapy 
services, we aim to provide the resources necessary for women to navigate 
and overcome their past, enabling them to thrive in their personal and 
family lives. Our goal is to create a supportive community that empowers 
women to live happily and healthily. 
 

 • To inspire individuals to recognize and fulfill their potential. 

 • To create a community rooted in compassion, integrity, and personal 
development. 

 • To promote holistic well-being through education, mentorship, and 
accessible resources. 

 

Operations and Meetings 
 
Future Meetings 



 1. Initial Meetings: 

 • Some meetings will be virtual to ensure inclusivity.  

 • Virtual meetings will be hosted through platforms such as Zoom, 
Microsoft Teams, or Google Meet. 

 2. Transition to In-Person Meetings: 

 • In-person meetings will commence once adequate funds are raised.  

 3. Meeting Schedule: 

 • Regular meetings will be held monthly, with special events and 
training sessions scheduled as needed. 

 4. Participation: 

 • All members are encouraged to actively participate in discussions and 
decision-making. 

 

Fundraising Policies 

 1. Goals: 

 • Raise funds to support the organization’s mission and operational 
needs. 

 • Specific goals include funding community programs, hosting events, 
and transitioning to in-person activities. 

 2. Fundraising Methods: 

 • Virtual fundraisers such as webinars, online auctions, and 
crowdfunding campaigns. 

 • Community events like feeding the homeless, food drive, and 
educational workshops. 

 • Partnerships with local businesses and sponsorship opportunities. 

 3. Transparency: 

 • All funds will be tracked and reported to ensure accountability. 

 • Donors will receive detailed reports on how funds are utilized. 



 

End Result: Becoming Their Optimal Self 

 1. Programs Offered: 

 • Personal development workshops. 

 • Mental and physical wellness programs. 

 • Networking and mentorship opportunities. 

 2. Outcome Goals: 

 • Empower individuals to realize their full potential. 

 • Foster a community of like-minded individuals dedicated to growth. 

 • Build sustainable support systems for continued success. 
 

Code of Conduct 
 
All members, volunteers, and staff must adhere to the following principles: 

 • Treat everyone with respect and dignity. 

 • Uphold honesty, integrity, and ethical behavior. 

 • Act in the best interests of the organization and its mission. 

 • Respect the confidentiality of sensitive information. 
 

Conclusion 
 
By working together, we will create a community that supports individuals 
in achieving their optimal selves, ensuring a brighter and more virtuous 
future for all. 
 
 


